NATIONAL GYMNASTIC JUDGES ASSOCIATION

Executive Committee Meeting
November 14, 1975. The Denver Marriot Hotel

The meeting was called to order by Ted Muzyczko at 7:45 PM. Present were: Ted Muzyczko, Stout, Fisher, Todd, Culbertson, Sasvary.

Absent: Ken Allen due to an Olympic Committee meeting The minutes of April 5, 1975 were approved as written.

Ted Muzyczko spoke on the following issues:

- 1. FIG Course:
 Should be an open course, open to all, National and FIG card holders from 3rd cycle. Canadians will also be invited.
 Possible dates: February 2-5 or 9-12 in Chicago, Ill.
 Cost will be approximately \$ 100.00.
- 2. Judges selection for the 1976 NCAA Finals:
 Every Region will submitt 4 names selected by the Regional
 Technical Director to the NCAA Rules Committee. 3 names
 will be chosen from each Region.
- 3. New voting procedures: Jon Culbertson will write up NGJA Election procedures. Jon will send them to the secretary who will distribute them to all. They must be followed for future elections.
- 4. Financial situation:
 Due to our large bills to pay (Pre-Olympics, FIG Course,
 transportation expenses to 1975 NCAA Finals) NGJA needs
 money. We must find additional revenues.

Jon Culbertson made the motion that we raise the share of the NGJA from National Certifying Courses from \$ 2.00 to \$ 5.00 Seconded by Bob Fisher. MSP 6-0 Culbertson made the motion that Association dues be raised effective immediately from \$ 50.00 per year to \$ 75.00. Seconded by Jerry Todd MSP 6-0

Ted Muzyczko made the next motion to withdraw our membership from NCAA (Dues were \$100.00 per year). Seconded by Jon Culbertson

MSP 6 - 0

¥ .

5

5)

2

1

Secretary will notify NCAA.

1

Bob Stout gave his financial report.

Balance as of November 15, 1975 is \$ 865.25.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted by
Les Sasvary
Secretary, NGJA

**